
Stronger standards, safer children

Safety. It’s your right. 
It’s the law.
New Child Safe Standards are mandatory in Victoria.
Child Safe Standards help protect children and young people 
from different kinds of harm and abuse.

By law, organisations that provide services or facilities for children 
and young people must comply with the new Child Safe Standards.

To find out more about your rights and how 
to raise concerns, visit ccyp.vic.gov.au.


